
	
WNESU	Board	Negotiating	Council	Meeting	

Tuesday,	May	9,	2017	
Twinfield	School	

	
Present:		WNESU	Board	Council	representatives	Chris	Tormey,	Patrick	Healy,	Jackie	
Folsom	and	Scott	Harris,		Administration:		Nancy	Thomas,	Superintendent	and	
Attorney,	Scott	Cameron	
	
Call	to	Order:		Chris	Tormey	opened	the	meeting	at	5:46	p.m.	
	
Discussion	regarding	Vermont	Labor	Relations	Board	Decision.	
Patrick	moved	and	Chris	seconded	that	the	Council	enter	executive	session	for	the	
purpose	of	discussing	the	VLRB	decision	with	legal	counsel,	the	premature	
disclosure	of	which	would	put	the	Council	at	significant	disadvantage.		The	Council	
entered	executive	session	at	5:50	pm.	
	
	
The	Committee	exited	executive	session	at	6:35	p.m.		No	action	was	taken	and	there	
was	no	further	discussion.			
	
The	next	negotiations	meeting	is	scheduled	to	be	held	on	Thursday,	May	11,	2017,		
5:00	pm	at	Twinfield.			
	
The	meeting	adjourned	at	6:35	pm.				
	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
	
	
Nancy	Thomas,	minute	taker	
	
	


